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Comments: I am commenting against POWDR obtaining a forest service lease to tear down the historic buildings

around Holland Lake to build 32 new buildings on the 15 acres, including a 13,000 sq ft lodge, massive parking

lots and a large restaurant right along the shores of this hidden Montana gem. This spot is a favorite place to take

my young kids, and we enjoy the peaceful beauty we find out there. We feel that this development would be an

exploitation of a special Montana wonder, and would make it another spot that locals would no longer be able to

enjoy. Please reconsider leasing the land to POWDR


